
VACCINATION SAVES LIVES!
From the 17th - 21th of November 2014, the Ministry of Health and Social 
Services will be vaccinating and providing other services to children 
under 5 years of age as part of the  Maternal and Child Health Week.

Two new vaccines are being introduced to help protect your child against 
diarrhea and pneumonia.

Take your child to the nearest clinic, health center, mobile health point 
or hospital.

REMEMBER to bring along your child's health passport!

VACCINATED COMMUNITIES ARE HEALTHY COMMUNITIES


